Sample panhandling letter for use with your employees/guests, company bulletin board positing: 
Dear (Employee/guest):

(Your company name) has joined efforts to provide meaningful support to those who are homeless in our city. Our goal is to help those who are less fortunate to make lasting improvements in their lives.

If you are approached by someone on the street asking for money, consider the following information:

· According to City of Atlanta Code, it is unlawful for any person(s) to solicit funds

  
or any item of monetary value in the tourist triangle in downtown Atlanta.

· Homelessness and panhandling are different issues. There is a population of


homeless that sadly have not connected with available services. Separately,


there is a small population of panhandlers that systematically exploit donations


from well-intentioned people.

· (Your company ) supports the United Way of Metropolitan Atlanta and other local services that provide for those who are less fortunate.

Our recommendations:

· Giving money encourages panhandling. It does little to provide food or shelter to anyone truly in need.

· When approached by a panhandler, respond with one of the attached referral cards. The cards provide information about local agencies with a proven track record in helping the homeless. If you'd like to offer a real life change to someone in need, contribute to one of the following service providers:
- Regional Commission on Homelessness, c/o United Way of Metropolitan Atlanta, 100 Edgewood Ave. NE, Atlanta, GA 30303
 www.unitedwayatlanta.org/e0-homeless.asp 

     - Gateway 24/7 Homeless Services Center, 275 Pryor St., SW, Atlanta, GA 30303 
 
       www.gatewayctr.org 
Collection points will also be available to deposit change you might ordinarily give directly to a panhandler. All proceeds will be given to agencies that provide comprehensive services for those who are truly in need.

We encourage you to alert the Atlanta Police Department or the Ambassador Force® of Downtown Atlanta (404-215-9600) of any solicitations encountered.

Thank you for your interest and for your assistance in supporting a lasting and long-term solution to help those in need. We welcome your comments and suggestions.

Sincerely,

